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This has recently been passed to me to respond and I have read the new governance model 
document and welcome the changes to continuously improve partnership and service user 
voices in the delivery of services. I would hope there will be a specific focus on children and 
young peoples’ needs. We have had a positive experience of partnership working with our 
colleagues in States of Jersey and look forward to these continuing relationships. 
 


